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Notice to our customers: 

CBC is aware of the Bash vulnerability, dubbed “Shellshock,” and is actively investigating and taking measures 

against the potential impact of this exploitation on Ganz products.  

The following is the latest report from our ongoing investigation: 

• PixelPro GXi cameras have the Bash/Shellshock vulnerability. To eliminate this, you will need to 
update your camera with latest version of the firmware posted October 2014 or later on the GANZ 
Security web site. 

• No other Ganz products are affected by this vulnerability as of October 2014. 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can reach our Technical Service Departments directly at: 

North America : +1 (919) 230- 8700  

Latin America: +52 (55) 5280 4660 

 

http://ganzsecurity.com/form71999

